
 
News Update 

Term 5—17th May  

 

Dates for the Diary 

21.05.2

4 

Year 3 Smugglers Ad-

venture 

23.05.2

4 

Year 5 Hastings Muse-

um Trip  

24.05.2

4  

Celebration After-

noon— Last day of 

term, PTA Cake Sale 

03.06.2

4 

First day of Term 6  

26.06.2

4 & 

27.06.2

4 

Reception Hastings 

Aquarium Trip 

09.07.2

4 

KS1 and KS2 Sports 

Day 

03.07.2

4 

Reception 2024 Teddy 

Bears Picnic  

10.07.2

4 

EYFS Sports Day 

11.07.2

4 

Year 6 London Trip 

17.07.2

4 

Year 2 Drusilla's Trip 

23.07.2

4 

End of Year Whole 

School Picnic 

23.07.2

4 

Last day of Summer 

Term 

 

If you have any safeguarding 
concerns, please email: safe-

guarding@thebairdprimaryaca
demy.org.uk 

 

Gold Awards: 

 

We are super 

proud of you all—well done! 

  

Puffins: Whole Class! 

Ducklings: Delilah 

Cygnets: Alice 

Skylarks: Martha 

Robins: Nirvana 

Kingfishers: Isla & Kayla 

Sandmartins: Cassia 

Lapwings: Darcie 

Curlews: Demi & Lily 

Avocets: Whole class! 

Kittiwakes: Whole class!  

 

Celebration Afternoon 
Friday 24th May at 2:30pm!  

See you there! 

 Firstly, we’d like to say a huge WELL DONE to our fantastic year 6 pupils for all of 

their hard work in their SATS this week. The children displayed brilliant determina-

tion, bravery, resilience, willpower and most importantly, kindness towards their 

peers.  

 

We are so proud of each and every one of you. The children all 

enjoyed takeaway pizza & will enjoy a PE morning and film today 

as a reward.  

 

As ever, thank you to all our parents & carers for your continuous support. To Miss 

Sargent, Mrs Peacock and Mrs Fisher, thank you so much for all your hard work and 

dedication in supporting all our of Year 6 children. You are absolutely amazing!  

Attendance Figures: 

 

A fantastic increase in  

attendance this week. 

 

If you need any support with 

attendance at all, please get in 

touch. 

 

School percentage: 94.37% 

Government Target: 95%  

Class Weekly  YTD  

Cygnets 94.87% 91.56% 

Ducklings 95.96% 90.94% 

Skylarks 92.59% 85.99% 

Swifts 87.92% 91.64% 

Kingfishers 92.93% 90.71% 

Robins 95.96% 93.98% 

Lapwings 96.11% 88.81% 

Sandmartin
s 94.69% 92.48% 

Cranes 98.55% 93.50% 

Herons 87.83% 90.13% 

Curlews 96.03% 94.04% 

Moorhens 98.72% 91.68% 

Avocets 91.53% 87.27% 

Kittiwakes 97.22%   93.02%  

PTA Coffee 

Morning  

 

Wednesday 

22nd May 

 

9-10:30am 

in the lower 

hall. Siblings 

welcome!  



 News Update 
 

 

Barney Green from Create Music hosted a KS2 assembly on Thursday 9th May, showcasing his skills in drums, piano, 

ukele and accordion. The kids absolutely loved it! Barney is available to book music lessons with for your young people. 

Letters have been sent out via Parent Pay and paper copies are available in the office. Research shows that learning to play 

a musical instrument can really help with attention and retention skills, working memory, faster processing and much 

more!  








